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Governor’s Veteran Advisory Council Quarterly Meeting 
 
SANTA FE — The Governor’s Veteran Advisory Council (GVAC) quarterly meeting will 
take place on Saturday, April 12, from 9 a.m. to 12-noon. at the ENMU Campus Union 
Building, 48 University Blvd. Roswell, NM 88203. 
 
The GVAC is comprised of veterans, community leaders, and individuals with 
experience addressing veteran issues and concerns, providing recommendations to the 
New Mexico Department of Veterans’ Services for improving service to veterans and 
their families. 
 
Veterans, family members, and the public—your presence and input are not just 
welcomed but essential. You are invited to attend and share your thoughts on issues that 
matter to you.  
 
For more information, contact Executive Assistant Shannon Quintana at 
Shannon.quintana@dvs.nm.gov or 505 795-5716 
 

### 
 
The New Mexico Department of Veterans’ Services 
The New Mexico Department of Veterans’ Services (NMDVS) provides support and services to 
New Mexico’s 143,000 Veterans and their families. NDVS treats every veteran, regardless of 
their rank achieved during military service, with the respect and gratitude befitting someone 
who has served our country. We strive every day to live up to our agency’s official motto: 
Serving Those Who Served. 
Connect with us on FB @NMDVS or Instagram @NMVETERANS.  
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